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ARIZONA-  The Indigenous Peoples’ Initiative is excited to announce the newest member of our  governing 
board board, Mrs. Felecia Rottellini. Felecia Rotellini is a veteran prosecutor and trial attorney who served in 
Governor Janet Napolitano’s cabinet as Superintendent of Banks. She is known for her balanced approach to 
regulating companies and protecting consumers. She was the 2010 and 2014 Democratic nominee for Arizona 
Attorney General. Today, she is the Director of Compliance for a multi-state financial services company. Her 
other day job is Chairwoman of the Arizona Democratic Party. Felecia took the party to new levels of civic 
engagement through historic wins in 2018 and now she is leading the party to victory in 2020. 
 
President Baca stated, “ I am delighted to have the opportunity to work alongside Chairwoman Rotellini. Ms. 
Rotellini brings years of legal expertise to the IPI as well as a passion to serve fellow arizonans. Through her 
expertise, partnership, and passion we will be able to forge a better future not only for our Indigenous 
communities but also our minorities within the state of Arizona and across our nation.” 
 


